RECEIVED
ﬂﬂ? T U R N E R By Docket Room at 11/06/2023 6:10 p.m.

BEET ¢

E M= INDUSTRIES

Stephen M. Toups
Chief Executive Officer

September 25, 2023

US Department of Energy (FE-34)

Office of Regulation, Analysis, and Engagement
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management
Forrestal Building

Room 3E-056

1000 Independence Avenue SW

Washington, DC 20585

Via email: fergas@hg.doe.gov
Dear Mrs. Sweeney:

On behalf of the thousands of Turner Industries employees and families in the Lake Charles
community and in Louisiana, I am writing to express our support for the Lake Charles Export,
LLC application. We understand that this is for their long-term authorization to export LNG to
non-Free Trade Agreement countries and request for expedited consideration from the existing
Lake Charles Terminal. It is a key to the economic well-being of the state of Louisiana, our
community, and the nation that the Department of Energy approve Lake Charles Export’s
application as soon as possible.

We believe that the project can have a significant impact to the job creation and economic output
for the state of Louisiana over the multi-year construction period and into its operations. The
export of LNG from the existing facility will provide a boost to Louisiana’s local and regional
economy primarily through direct and indirect job creation for the great people of Louisiana.

I strongly encourage you to approve the application for Lake Charles Export, LLC as soon as
you can to allow this long overdue project to proceed and get these great people to work. Thank
you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,

bl

Stephen M. Toups

8687 United Plaza Blvd. Baton Rouge, LA 70809
www.turner-industries.com
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